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Transit Notice Update Issued on: 

February 26, 2025 

TTC service changes:  

Starting Monday, March 3, 2025, until further notice 
*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing 

 

What’s happening at Bathurst Street, Fleet Street, and Lake Shore Boulevard 

West? 

Starting Monday, March 3, 2025, the City of Toronto and the TTC will begin renewing the 

streetcar tracks along Bathurst Street, from Housey Street to just south of Lake Shore Boulevard 

West and a small section of Fleet Street at Bathurst Street. This work is required to restore city 

infrastructure to good repair and is part of the City Council’s approved 2024 Capital Works 

Program.  

The TTC will deliver new streetcar rails to the site before streetcar track work begins. Delivery is 

expected to take place the week of March 3. The new rails will be stored immediately north of the 

active work zone on the streetcar tracks (right of way) from just south of the Gardiner Expressway 

overpass to Fort York Boulevard.  

New TTC service diversions 

To accommodate the next construction phase, the TTC will adjust the 509B Harbourfront 

replacement bus routing between Spadina Avenue and Exhibition Loop. 509 Harbourfront 

streetcars will continue to operate from Union Station to Spadina Avenue and Queens Quay.  

Please note that the current diversion on the 511 Bathurst streetcar and 511B Bathurst 

replacement bus routes (in effect since February 17) will not change. 

 

Wheel-Trans service will remain accessible in all areas where local traffic is permitted. 

 

 

SEE THE REVERSE OF THIS PAGE FOR TRANSIT INFORMATION 

 

 

Service changes to the  
509B Harbourfront replacement bus 
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Transit Notice Update 
 

Starting Monday, March 3, 2025, until further notice: 

 
509 Harbourfront streetcars will continue to operate from Union Station to Queens 

Quay West at Spadina Avenue. 

 

509B Harbourfront replacement buses will continue to operate from Queens Quay 

West at Spadina Avenue to Exhibition Loop, with eastbound buses now diverting via 

Housey Street and Dan Leckie Way. Buses will operate as follows: 

 

• Eastbound: from Exhibition Loop via east Fleet Street, north and east Fort York Boulevard, 

south Bathurst Street, east Housey Street, south Dan Leckie Way, and east Queens Quay 

West to Spadina Avenue 

• Westbound: from Spadina Avenue and Queens Quay West via west Queens Quay West, 

north Bathurst Street, west and south Fort York Boulevard, west Lake Shore Boulevard 

West, north Strachan Avenue, and west Manitoba Drive to Exhibition Loop. 

 

Changes to the 509 Harbourfront and 511 Bathurst streetcar 
routes set to start on March 30, 2025, until June 22, 2025, will be 

communicated in a subsequent Transit Notice. 

Thank you for your patience while we work to improve infrastructure in Toronto. 
 

For more information 

Scan the QR code, visit ttc.ca/BathurstLakeShore, or contact: 

Michael Vieira, Senior Community Liaison, 437-551-4609, Michael.Vieira@ttc.ca, or 

TTC Community and Stakeholder Relations staff, BathurstLakeShore@ttc.ca  

https://www.ttc.ca/about-the-ttc/projects-and-plans/Bathurst-and-Lake-Shore-Track-Renewal
mailto:Michael.Vieira@ttc.ca
mailto:BathurstLakeShore@ttc.ca

